
 

February 21, 2024 

Middlesex County Clerks (sent via email) 

RE: Appointment to the Middlesex Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) Detachment Board 

Please be advised that the Council of the Township of Lucan Biddulph passed the following 
resolution at its regular meeting held on February 20, 2024: 

Resolution No. 2024-057 
Moved By: Councillor A. Westman 
Seconded By: Mayor C. Burghardt-Jesson 
 
THAT Council of the Township of Lucan Biddulph appoints Deputy Mayor Paul Hodgins of the 
Municipality of North Middlesex to the Middlesex County Police Services Board as joint 
representative for North Middlesex and Lucan Biddulph. 

CARRIED 

 

Kind Regards, 

Tina Merner, Deputy Clerk 
270 Main Street, Lucan, ON  N0M 2J0 
519-227-4491 ext. 23 
tmerner@lucanbiddulph.on.ca  
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